

# The Apple

# The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham

Issue: 065 Circulation: 380 Date: Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> October 2015

## **Dear Parents/Carers**

Today has been brilliant! The effort that the children and Parents/Carers have put into the Learning Hero t-shirts has been amazing and we cannot believe the range of learning ideas that have been used. It has been a great celebration of all of our work in school and has really helped to reinforce the skills that we all need to be good learners – thank you all for your support.

## **NSPCC**

Thank you to all of those pupils who have returned their sponsor sheets and money for the NSPCC. We will be collecting it all in on first Wednesday back.

## **Bug Club and Education City**

Don't forget to use Bug Club (Years R-6) and Education City (Years 3-6). They are great online resources and may help to fill up the time during the half term break.



The Year 4 pupils visited Lincoln Castle this week. It really helped to bring their theme of Romans to life. They behaved brilliantly and had a fantastic time.

Our Disco on Tuesday was fantastic and the children did themselves proud with their costumes. We really enjoyed seeing them have a great time.

Tomorrow is an INSET day (teacher training day). We will be looking at the way in which pupils writing work should be marked in line with the new national curriculum. We will then be able to feedback accurately during parents' evenings.

Paul Hill Headteacher



# **Returning After Half Term**

Children will be back in school on Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> November - have a great break.

#### Christmas Tombola

Whilst Christmas must seem a long way off it is that time of year when we ask for donations for our Christmas Tombola. Any unwanted gifts, chocolates and wine would be gratefully accepted. All proceeds will go towards the school library. Many thanks.

# **Dates for your diary:**

23<sup>rd</sup> Oct INSET day
2<sup>nd</sup> Nov School Photos
4<sup>th</sup> Nov E-safety day
18<sup>th</sup>/19<sup>th</sup> Nov Parents' Evenings

#### School Photos

The school photographer will be coming to school on 2<sup>nd</sup> November in order to take individual and sibling photos.

#### **Football**

The school football teams were in action against Gonerby Hill Foot last night. They played really well but were beaten in each match. We were really proud of their attitudes!

### Flu Vaccination

Flu vaccinations for Years 1 & 2 are on 12th November. You should receive a letter with this newsletter. Replies need to be returned on the 2nd November please.

# **New Break Time Equipment**

The children have been having a great time with some of the new resources that we have bought for break times. There was some fantastic hoola-hooping to music this week (the music system was bought with money raised from the tuck shop) and some amazing creations with our giant polydron:

